. P.0.Box 1290 -
Un|on Texas Farmington, N.M. 87499

Petroleum (505) 325-3587

August 9, 1984

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

p.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

ATTENTION: Joe Ramey RE: Contract 103
Jicarilla Apache
Jicarilla H 12
Letter to Correct Previously Reported
Error on Township

Dear Mr. Ramey:

On July 25, 1984, Union Texas Petroleum Corporation requested administrative
approval to drill and complete their Jicarilla H 12 well in the Gallup and
Dakota formations due to topographical reasons.

This proposed well is Tocated 434 feet from the North line and 625 feet from
the East line of Section 17, Township 26 North, Range 4 West, NMPM, Rio Arriba
County, New Mexico. ™~ =~ — :

The well was shown to be in Township 25 North on our original letter of request
and it was in error.

This letter is to correct thé Township shown on the letter of July 25, 1984.
Respectfully,
UNION TEXAS PETROLEUM CORPORATION
/ //10 :;%;;221 e
[ ;"(// k ’ P L V

Rudy D. Motto
Area Operations Manager

ROM: 13m
cc: Frank Chavez- 0CD Aztec
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